
Updated Food Portion Information 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of the updated portion sizes 

for our menu items, effective immediately. This change is part of our commitment to providing 

the highest quality dining experience and ensuring that our offerings meet your needs. 

Please find below the updated portion information: 

• Grilled Chicken Salad: Now 250g 

• Spaghetti Bolognese: Now 400g 

• Vegetable Stir-fry: Now 300g 

• Cheeseburger: Now 350g 

• Chocolate Cake: Now 150g 

These portion adjustments ensure that you receive the best value and satisfaction from your 

meals. We appreciate your understanding and support as we implement these changes. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for being a loyal customer! 

Sincerely, 

The [Restaurant Name] Team 


